We are also pleased to announce that Optum Insight is the vendor for Electronic Remittance Advice (ERA) delivery. We anticipate a go-live date of July 15th or earlier. 

If your organization is interested in receiving electronic remittances (835) for HSCSN, please enroll through your clearinghouse with HSCSN Payer ID 37290. Please note, if your practice is not enrolled for ERA, you will continue to receive separate, weekly paper remittances. 

Instructions to enroll in ERA through Optum Insight: 
Log into Optum’s IEDI System to find the latest copies of ERA Enrollment Forms at Optumprovider.optum.com. Providers will be required to create a One Healthcare ID for security purposes.
Direct ERA enrollment questions to the Optum Support Team at 1-866-OptumGo.

